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Hello,

I hope to make the upcoming BOZA meeting but a weekday meeting at 1:00 is very difficult to

make. I am writing in protest in the application for a CUP for 1342 S 2nd St. I applied and was
awarded an owner occupant CUP in the spring of 2022. At that time, I was told by staff that no
CUP's would be awarded for non owner occupied due to the 600 foot rule. I was told not to
even apply because it would be denied. 

I do not understand why BOZA is even reviewing since the applicant is in obvious violation of
the 600 foot rule. This rule, as described to me from staff at the time of my application, was
put in place to prevent a saturation of rental in Old Louisville. This application clearly violates
this rule. 

 I would also like to address the remarks from the meeting with the residents that took place.
The remarks on the application did were not communicated from the applicant to those in
attendance. The applicants were attentive and listened to the concerns but the rebuttal listed
on the application did not take place at that time.  
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I'm never too busy for your referrals!
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funds or nonpublic personal information, such as credit card or debit card numbers or bank account
and/or routing numbers, by email. If you receive an email message concerning any transaction
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5000.

mailto:fraudalert@semonin.com

